
The PTO Online Spirit Wear Store Is Now Open… 

Just in Time for Back to School! 
 

Start off the school year by showing your school spirit when you 

purchase SCLS apparel during the Summer Spirit Wear Sale!  

 

All orders and payment are placed online. The store closes  

Sunday, August 9 at 11:59PM.  

Pick-up will be Friday, August 21 

If we can have the Back to School Ice Cream Social on August 21, we 

will plan for pick-up to happen at that time. In the event we cannot 

hold the Social, we will announce the pick-up time and location on 

August 21 via a School Message. 

 

There will only be three opportunities to purchase apparel Spirit Wear 

this school year, so don’t miss out! Look for the next sale before 

Christmas, and the final sale in the Spring! 

 

Forms to purchase SCLS magnets, cinch sacks, baseball caps, winter 

hats, lanyards and water bottles will be sent out after school begins! 

 

Please direct any questions to the PTO Board at pto@sclhbg.org 

 

https://sclsspiritwear.itemorder.com/sale 

 

 

https://sclsspiritwear.itemorder.com/sale

